196a

November 10th 1924.

Dear Madam,

Nurse Administrators' Course for International Students.

In reply to your letter of November 4th, I now write to say that the Lecture Room will be available at Bedford College for the lectures given by the College of Nursing on Wednesdays from 2 - 3 p.m. and from 3 - 4p.m. The room in question is Room 12.

Will you kindly let me know if these are suitable times for you.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
The College of Nursing Ltd..
7, Henrietta St.
W.1.